OHIO

TURNPIKE
WARNING — PHISHING SCAM

We have recently learned of an email phishing scam which appears to be an attempt
to collect tolls. An example of this email is shown blow. Please be advised that
this is not an authorized communication from E-ZPass or the Toll Agencies
associated with E-ZPass. We advise you not to open or respond to such a message
should you receive one.

If you have any questions about the validity of any message received from E-ZPass,
please contact your E-ZPass Customer Service Center.

The CyberCrimes Division of the FBI is aware of the issue and anyone receiving
this scam may file a complaint with the internet crime complaint center Here.

From: "E-ZPass Service Center"

Subject: In arrears for driving on toll road
Date: September 24, 2014 at 7:54:27 AMEDT
To: johndoe @Ohiocustomer.org

Reply-To: "E-ZPass Service Center"

§|

Service Center

Dear customer,

You have not paid for driving on a toll road. This invoice is sent repeatedly,
please service your debt in the shortest possible time.

Get Invoice

Terms & Conditions | Site Map | Privacy Policy | Phishing Policy 2014 E-ZPass



http://www.ic3.gov/default.aspx

